
ARTS    ATHLETICS     BRAIN GAIN 
 FUN FRIDAY    GAMESROOM    TWEENS

TEENS    AND MUCH MORE!

For more information:           Tel: (714) 582-3768           www.everykid.org

SUMMER
CAMP
2025

13 & up:K & 1st 2nd & up

FREE$160/WKLY
$45/DAILY

$135/WKLY
$35/DAILY

June 9th - August 22nd
Monday - Friday    7am - 6pm

Brea Clubhouse
502 Sievers Ave Brea 92821

Ages: 5 & UP

Scan the QR Code or use this
Parent Orientation Link 

to register

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGj-1v6fH8/px9f9xHuwL9Jv0Eobkqw5g/view?utm_content=DAGj-1v6fH8&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h1176bc1d21
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGj-1v6fH8/px9f9xHuwL9Jv0Eobkqw5g/view?utm_content=DAGj-1v6fH8&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h1176bc1d21


summer CAMP 2025
WEEK DATES THEME ENRICHMENT
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June 9 -
June 13

June 16 -
June 20

June 23 -
June 27

June 30 -
July 3 

July 7 -
July 11

July 14 -
July 18

July 21 -
July 25

July 28 -
August 1

August 4 -
August 8

Members participate in
activities designed to engage

the imagination, spark
creativity, and have FUN!

Members will be introduced to
different countries around the
world and compare/contrast
their lives with those in other

countries!

Members will discover different
science concepts related to

food production!

Members will discover a variety of
music and dance styles as they
put together a performance to

showcase at the end of the week!

The impossible becomes
possible, members will explore

a variety of mystery and
detective stories and build
observation and logic skills!

Members will learn about
various animal habitats and
explore which species live in

each habitat through activities!

Members will learn about and
work through the design

process while creating a new
game for the Club!

Members will learn about the
various careers in forensics, use

critical thinking skills,
collaborate, and unleash their

forensic ability!

Did you survive SUMMER
CAMP?

Closing ceremony week will be
announcing the winning team

of survivors!
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CLOSING
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